Copy of letter received from Gdansk Surve%ors
ate th August, .

Dear Sir,

m.s. "ZEROMSKI"

4ith reference to your letter of lst inst.
and further to our cable regarding the withdrawal
- of the asbove ship from the Society's classification,
sY il vessrs. Polish Ocean Lines now regquest that the
class be continued meantime as the ship is now at
sea and has not yet been transferred to P.R.5. class.
At the same time they stated that the dates given
: in their letter of 22nd ilarch, 1962 were approximate
onlly. Therefore in future they will advise us
individually regarding the date of withdrawing each
of the remaining ships from class.

Yours faithfully,

For the Syrveyors.
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